
 

 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

22 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y2 Dates 

 

I cannot quite believe that we only have 7 more weeks before your child leaves 

Broomhill to go to their chosen Junior School. 

 

As your child has a place at Nether Green Junior School, the transition dates are as 

below.  

 

Transition Dates: 

• Tuesday 10th June: 

o the Y2s going to NGJS will be taken by bus up to the juniors for 1:45pm 

to see the NGJ orchestra perform 

o Parents – please collect your child from NGJS promptly at 3pm. If no 

parent is there to collect any remaining children will be brought back on 

the bus to school. Approximate arrival time 3.20pm 

• Thursday 26th June: 

o Y3 teachers will be visiting the children at Broomhill Infants. 

o Green Base send Forest School clothes as normal. 

o Blue Base children will be visited in class 

 

• Tuesday 1st July: 

o Y2 Family Evening at NGJS from 5.30pm. Please note, there will be no 

Broomhill staff present but you will receive information about your child 

starting in September. 
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• Monday 7th July: 

o If your child will be attending NGJS, please drop your child at the 

Juniors for 9:30am prompt. You will be met at the gate by Broomhill 

Staff, who will stay with your child and bring them back to Broomhill in 

time for lunch.  

o They will meet their new class teacher. 

o Please collect them from Broomhill Infants at 3pm as normal on this day. 

 

 

Y2 Party Dates: 

• Monday 14th July: 

o Y2 Party in Forest School (just for the children). 

o Please send Forest School clothes. 

• Thursday 17th July: 

o Y2 Leavers Assembly 2:15-3pm in the hall.  

o Parents welcome (two person limit due to fire regulations please). 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Jane Barnes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


